Please join us for our monthly resident meeting, that is held the third Tuesday of each
month. This months meeting will be held on June 21st at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room.
This is an opportunity to ask questions and give suggestions. We look forward to see-

ing you!

VILLAGE HAPPENINGS
Non-denominational Church Services are held every Saturday morning at 10 a.m. in
the Dining Room. The Catholic mass will be held the first Thursday of each month at

10 a.m. For the month of June, however, mass will be moved to June 3rd. Theresa will
now have rosary every 2nd, 3rd, and 4th Thursday of the month at 10:30 a.m.

Diabetic Support Group Meeting Wednesday, Junelst-

The Macoupin County Public Health Department has asked the Village at Morse Farm if we
would like to host their Diabetic Support Group Meeting in June. We are delighted to have
the meetings here in our dining room. This month there will be a guest speaker, Dr. Lapp of
Lapp Optometry here in Carlinville. He will be here to discuss eye care and diabetes. Please
know that this Meeting is open to the public and if you know anyone who could benefit, or
would like to come, please feel free to invite them also.

Emergency Drill-

We will be having an emergency drill on Friday, June 3rd. Please do not be alarmed, this will
only be a drill, but do know that you will probably be asked to evacuate your apartments at this
time. With all of the bad weather that has been happening around us, it is never a bad idea to
be prepared and knowing what to do in case of an emergency.

Father’s Day Made-to-Order Omelet and Breakfast Buffet

Please join us in celebrating Fathers Day on Saturday, June |8th. We will be hosting a breakfast
buffet with made to order omelets for all residents and their guests, starting at 7 a.m. Please
RSVP guests to the front desk by Monday, June 10th.




Breakfast at Beaver Dam

In June we will be going to Beaver Dam on Wednesday, June 29th. Anyone that would like to join us for breakfast at Beaver
Dam please sign up at the front desk. We will meet in the front lobby at 6:45 a.m. Residents are responsible for the cost of
their meal.

Tornado Season

Tornado season is here. It is very important to make sure everyone knows what to do in case of a tornado. The most impor-
tant thing to remember is to stay away from windows and put as many interior walls between you and the outside. Most im-
portantly let our staff inform you of the severe weather and direct you to safety.

Certified Nurses Assistant Week

C.N.A. week is nationally recognized the week of June 16-23, 201 |. Our C.N.A’s are Michelle Stillwell, Sandy Banister, Erykah
Moore, Ashley Broderick, Angie Blotevogel, Hannah Tooley, Elaina Branson, and Stephanie Chism. We appreciate all their hard
work and dedication.

Apartments
As many of you know, we do have some empty apartments now available. If you know anyone who could benefit from our

facility, please feel free to pass along that information. If you have anyone with any questions or would like a tour of our build-
ing, please feel free to have them call anytime, or stop in to see what we can offer. Thanks!

The Village at Morse Farm....
“where neighbors become friends &
friends become family.”









